
 

 

Dear USPATH Members: 

 

We hope you continue to remain safe and well in these challenging days. In order to provide 

members with a greater opportunity to apply, we have decided to continue to accept and 

review applications for USPATH Committee Chairs on an ongoing basis until all positions are 

filled. 

 

The USPATH Board of Directors is excited to announce a Call for Applications for Committee 

Chairs for the following proposed committees: 

 

1. Bylaws, Policies, and Procedures 

2. Research 

3. Education 

4. Clinical Care 

5. Advocacy/Community Liaison 

6. Legal and Health Insurance Issues 

 

Applicants for the Committee Chair positions must meet the following criteria: 

 

● Be a USPATH member in good standing for at least 3 consecutive years 

● Cannot be under disciplinary action by a university, hospital or professional society 

● Have documented leadership abilities as evidenced by service and membership on 

established professional boards of directors, councils, or commissions, with significant 

experience and professional recognition in the areas represented by the committee to 

which the applicant is submitting their application 

 

We are living at a time when transgender health is threatened in the United States by actions of 

the federal administration, some state legislative efforts, and activities of certain organizations 

in the private sector. USPATH needs your help in successfully countering these efforts. 

Accepting the challenge to assume important leadership positions in USPATH will ensure that 

we take the lead as advocates for the community.  The USPATH Board has heard loud and clear 

https://forms.gle/EAi7PbfHeshLHWiw5


a desire for increased opportunities for members to become involved in the leadership of the 

organization.  We are hopeful that members will take advantage of this opportunity to assume 

leadership roles within USPATH. 

 

The USPATH Committee Task Force will notify all applicants upon their selection as Committee 

Chairs. 

 

As previously stated, we will continue to accept and review applications by qualified members 

until all positions have been filled. 

 

If you do not wish to be a Chair, but you wish to join any of these committees as a member, 

please let us know by contacting wpath@wpath.org. 

 

Please click here to apply. 

 

 

Thank you for your interest, 

 

USPATH Committee Task Force 

https://forms.gle/EAi7PbfHeshLHWiw5

